
 
From: Barrett Jennifer <Jennifer.Barrett@Haringey.gov.uk> 
Sent: Wednesday, 24 November 2021, 23:58 
To: Licensing 
Subject: Application for a Premises Licence- The Archives, Unit 10, High Cross Centre, Fountayne 
Road, Tottenham, London, N15 4QL (WK/518124) 
 

Licensing Consultation - Prevention of Public Nuisance 
Application for a Premises Licence- The Archives, Unit 10, High Cross Centre, 
Fountayne Road, Tottenham, London, N15 4QL  (WK/518124) 
  
I have reviewed the application submitted with respect to the above. I have also noted the 
additional comments provided in respect of the noise management plan and submit the 
following as a holding response for the consultation.  
  
I have concerns about the terminal hour requested for use of the ground floor (06:30hours) 
and will seek further clarification of the noise mitigation measures to be implemented to 
prevent public nuisance during these times.  

  
  
Yours sincerely 
  
  
Jennifer Barrett 
Enforcement Manager - WEST (Interim) 
Environment & Neighbourhoods 
  
M 07989 223 970 
  
jennifer.barrett@haringey.gov.uk 
www.haringey.gov.uk 
  

 
For the latest updates on the Coronavirus visit www.haringey.gov.uk/news-and-
events/haringey-coronavirus-covid-19-updates 
If you need to report something please log it here: Report It or use our Online Service: Contact Frontline Why 

wait when you can do it online? 

 
1st Floor, River Park House 
225 High Road, 
London,  
N22 8HQ 
twitter@haringeycouncil 
facebook.com/haringeycouncil 
Please consider the environment before printing this email  
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential, may be subject to legal privilege 

and are intended only for the person(s) or organisation(s) to whom this email is addressed. 

Any unauthorised use, retention, distribution, copying or disclosure is strictly prohibited. If 

you have received this email in error, please notify the system administrator at Haringey 

Council immediately and delete this e-mail from your system. Although this e-mail and any 

attachments are believed to be free of any virus or other defect which might affect any 

computer or system into which they are received and opened, it is the responsibility of the 

recipient to ensure they are virus free and no responsibility is accepted for any loss or damage 

from receipt or use thereof. All communications sent to or from external third party 

organisations may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with relevant 

legislation. 

Law Firm of the Year 2021 (The Lawyer)  

Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

Please be aware of the increase in cybercrime and fraud. 
TLT will not send you information about changes to bank account details by email. 
If you receive an email purporting to be from someone at TLT advising you of a change to bank account details it is not genuine. Do not 
reply to the email or act on any information it may contain. Instead please contact the person dealing with your matter immediately. 
TLT accepts no responsibility if you transfer money to a bank account which is not ours. 
Please note we do not accept service by email.  

The information in this email is confidential and may be privileged. It is for use by the addressee only. If you are not the addressee or if 
this email is sent to you in error, please let us know by return and delete the email from your computer. You may not copy it, use its 
contents or disclose them to another person. No liability is accepted for viruses and it is your responsibility to scan any attachments. 
TLT LLP, and TLT NI LLP (a separate practice in Northern Ireland) operate under the TLT brand and are together known as ‘TLT’. Any 
reference in this communication or its attachments to ‘TLT’ is to be construed as a reference to the TLT entity based in the jurisdiction 
where the advice is being given. TLT LLP is a limited liability partnership registered in England & Wales number OC308658 whose 
registered office is at One Redcliff Street, Bristol, BS1 6TP. TLT LLP is authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority 
under ID 406297. In Scotland TLT LLP is a multi national practice regulated by the Law Society of Scotland. TLT (NI) LLP is a limited 
liability partnership registered in Northern Ireland under ref NC000856 whose registered office is at River House, 48 - 60 High Street, 
Belfast, BT1 2BE. TLT (NI) LLP is regulated by the Law Society of Northern Ireland under ref 9330.  

TLT LLP and TLT (NI) LLP are recognised as Data Controllers under data protection legislation. If you would like to find out more about 
how we use personal data and your rights in relation to your personal data please see read our privacy notice which is available on our 
website.  

TLT LLP is authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority under reference number FRN 780419. TLT (NI) LLP is 
authorised and regulated by the Financial Conduct Authority under reference number 807372. Details of our FCA permissions can be 
found on the Financial Services Register at https://register.fca.org.uk  
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